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                                                                                                  Nov. 29th 2020 
 
 
Dear Shareholders, 
  
The board has decided to raise up to $3,000,000 via a SAFE in the form attached hereto.  
 
Each shareholder has until the end of the day on Wednesday December 2nd, to notify the Company how 
much they wish to invest.  
 
To the extent the shareholders notify the Company of their intention to invest more than the amount 
the Company is seeking to raise, then the amount will be allocated based on the pro-rata holdings of the 
oversubscribing shareholders provided that no shareholder will be entitled to invest more than the 
amount they subscribed for and each subscribing shareholder can subscribe at least for its pro-rata 
share. 
  
Please let me know if you wish to participate and I am available should you have any questions. 
  
Sincerely, 
Dr. Asaf Formoza 

 


